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July 14, 2017
NORTH LITTLE ROCK - The Beautiful Buffalo River Action Committee will hold its third quarter meeting at the
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ). The Arkansas National Resources Commission will provide

an update on the Watershed Management Plan and presentations will be given by White River Waterkeeper and the
Nature Conservancy of Arkansas.

Limited conference call opportunities will be available for listening purposes. Please contact ADEQ for the number.

Details are as follows:

WHAT: Beautiful Buffalo River Action Committee Meeting

WHEN: July 27,2017, at 1:00 p.m.

WHERE: ADEQ Headquarters Commission Room
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR

CONTACT: Kelly Robinson (Robinson@adeq.state.ar.us or 501.682.0916)
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